

November 2020



Jack Callaway's F9F-5P

I hope all had a great Thanksgiving. I spent my first one alone in my entire lifetime. I had plenty of great food until the Monday afterward, Thanks to my daughter and a couple of families in the neighborhood.

There was no meeting in November as the county and city government asked that no gatherings be held. Actually, they stated that, not asked. When last I read in the paper, things are shut down until December 5. It seems that El Paso has made the national news with reports of several hundred new cases of the virus every day.



F-18 at the Airport Thanks to Michael Kennedy



F-105 from Jerry Richardson



Jack Rattrman's Macross or Gundum fighting suit